
 

The City of Palm Bay, Florida

LEGISLATIVE MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

FROM: Terese Jones, City Clerk

THRU: N/A

DATE: July 11, 2024

RE: Consideration of councilmembers selecting a voting delegate for the Florida 
League of Cities Annual Conference in Hollywood, Florida, from August 15-17-
2024.

SUMMARY:
At the regular meeting held on May 16, 2024, Council announced those members that would be 
attending the Florida League of Cities Annual Conference in August.  Each municipality must 
designate an official to cast votes at the Annual Business Session on Saturday, August 
17th.  Election of League leadership and adoption of resolutions take place at the business 
session.  The designated official will vote on matters affecting the League.

REQUESTING DEPARTMENTS:
Legislative

FISCAL IMPACT:
None.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:
Motion for City Council to select one of its members to serve as the voting delegate at the Florida 
League of Cities Annual Conference.

ATTACHMENTS:
1. Voting Delegate Information


